
 

 

 

 

 

Dr. M. James Stephen 

Principal  

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Being in the education field for the past fifteen years, it has always been my passion to 

see students discover their potential, reach their goals and succeed.  This keeps getting 

challenging due to lack of proper teaching methods and facilities.  I believe learning need 

not be stressful if taught the right way.  What excites me about ‘Hope Academy’ is that it 

wants to achieve high performances by making learning fun and desirable for the kids.  In 

a country like India where education is viewed as a business, it is a great break to see 

thoughts emerging to make it a difference, one child at a time. 

The proposed layout of the school with spacious facilities and native English speaking 

teachers will add to making ‘Hope Academy’ one of its very kind in our area.  

I strongly believe that ‘Hope Academy’ is an excellent provision for the students of 

Vizag. I envision educated, happy, confident kids to emerge from this institution in the 

coming years. Anand and Rosie are very committed towards this and are capable to 

achieve this goal.  

I wish the very best to the ‘Hope Academy’ team which is comprised of well educated, 

experienced, hardworking and committed individuals who are devoted to help the 

children of Vizag. I am willing to offer my services of any kind as needed. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. M. James Stephen, 

Principal, 

Wellfare Engineering College, 

Visakhapatnam, A.P., INDIA 
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